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           28th January 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of the Smoke Free Homes and Zones project, we are delighted to let you know that Michelle 
Sutherland from West Lothian Drug and Alcohol Service is coming into Cedarbank@DCHS on Wednesday 
6th February and Wednesday 13th February to deliver workshops with our pupils. 
 
More information on this project can be found at: 
 
https://www.nhslothian.scot.nhs.uk/smokefreehomes/protect.htm 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs da Silva if you have any questions. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Nicola da Silva 
PT Cedarbank @DCHS 
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